FHC Meeting 4/3/2014

Attendents: Mary Brown, Paul Deneault, Travis Bowie, Jackie Petrouski

Correspondence from PAL- received a survey on the Algonquin Property (CD) Travis will review it.

Old Business

Village School – Discussed glazing and repairing the mechanisms for the windows. The cost would be approximately \$600/window. All grant money has been spent.

Other Balances:

Schoolhouse repairs acct. \$2507 Gift Acct. \$442 Yearly FHC Budget \$500

Feasibility study of historical buildings in Freetown is currently taking place. As of this date FHC has not been contacted in regard to the study

FHC members will meet on 4/13 to view the schoolhouse.

The MHC visit has yet to be determined.

Future goals- repair of school house windows

Mary and Travis will the plaque store to price and select historical plaques for the Elm St. and S. Main St. bridges.

The FHC remains concerned over the "Plummer" signage at the Hathaway Cemetery. We will continue this discussion at the next meeting.

New Business

Article for town meeting regarding the minimum number of members in the FHC.

Discussed FHC recognition for restoration by Freetown residents.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

The next meeting will be held on May 8, 2014

